
 

WORK NOTICE: Penllyn Culvert Rehabilitation – Pole Removals  
 

This notice is to confirm SEPTA's in-person discussions with residents on 
Nov. 11, 2021, regarding access to remove the wooden poles near the base of the tracks. 

 
LOCATION: Railroad tracks behind the 1000 block of East Avenue and 400 block of Mansion Avenue in Lower 
Gwynedd Township, Montgomery County. 
RAIL LINE: Lansdale/Doylestown Line 
TIMING: Work dates have not yet been determined but it is expected to be before the end of the year. 
SEPTA’s Contractor anticipates completing this work during a two-week period. Work will be conducted during 
the daytime hours from 7:30 am to 3 pm. 
WORK TO BE PERFORMED: SEPTA's Contractor will be accessing SEPTA right of way through the backyards of 
the homeowners listed below to reach wooden poles on SEPTA property. In some instances, the Contractor 
will set up a manlift in a backyard to reach the wooden poles near the base of the tracks. The manlift is 
equipped with rubber tracks and can be folded to a width of 35 inches to access through narrow areas. This 
equipment will not cause damage to homeowners’ properties. The Contractor will reach out from the 
backyards for safe removal of five abandoned wooden poles. Property owners at the following addresses on 
East Avenue (1033, 1029, 1025 and 1021) as well as Mansion Avenue (420, 422 and 424) will likely be 
impacted. This work is part of a SEPTA project to rehabilitate the Penllyn Culvert. Please see image below for 
more details. 
 

 
 



 
 

SEPTA greatly appreciates your patience and understanding while this important construction project is 
completed. 

 
Contact: 
Bob Kent 

SEPTA – Public & Government Affairs 
215-580-3609 


